
   

 
    

  
    

 
 

 

    
 

September 5, 2024 
 

 

 
 

CCSQ Support Central:  
‘Schedule a Call’ Updates  

Affected Customers: CCSQ Support Central Customers 

 
On September 5, 2024, at 8:30 PM ET, CCSQ ServiceNow will implement the following updates to 
the ‘Schedule a Call’ page:  

• ‘Modify an Appointment’ 
o ‘Same day option’ on 'Modify an Appointment' is consistent with the initial 'Schedule a 

Call' page. 

 



o The OTP ‘Authentication Code for Appointment Modification’ email will be updated to 
read:  

§ Thank you for contacting the CCSQ Service Center. You are receiving this 
email because a request was made to modify an appointment associated with 
the following email: joe@domain.com.  

 
• ‘Booking Success’  

o Navigation will be added to the top of the ‘Booking Success’ page so the customer 
has an option to return back to ‘Schedule a Call’ page or the homepage. 

 
• Verbiage Updates 

o ‘Modify an Appointment Tab,’ ‘Modify an Appointment Modal,’ and ‘Schedule a Call’ 
forms will be updated to includes asterisks ‘*Indicates Required.’ ‘Required’ text has 
been removed from each page. 

o Text 'Required' is removed next to all the existing fields on the initial form.  
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By implementing ‘Schedule a Call’ updates, this will provide clarity and improve consistency for 
Service Center and customers. 

   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 
  

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 
Slack: #help-service-center-sos 

 

 

   

 

 

Email: 
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 
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